City of Watauga's

Open Records Request
Start date
Month of January, 2021

Case Type

Case Description

Initial Inspection Date

Short Address

Address

The address is required to be visible at all
locations.

01/06/2021

5831 Oak Hill Rd.

Address

The address is required to be visible at all
locations.

01/11/2021

6209 Melinda Dr.

Address

The address is required to be visible at all
locations

01/21/2021

6621 Avalon Dr.

Address
Total Cases:

3

Basketball Goal

Basketball goals may not be kept on public
right of way and must be kept on private
property.

01/19/2021

5308 Bison Ct.

Basketball Goal

Basketball goals may not be kept on public
right of way and must be kept on private
property.

01/21/2021

6401 Macarthur Dr.

Basketball Goal

Basketball goals may not be kept on public
right of way and must be kept on private
property.

01/22/2021

6125 Melinda Dr.

Basketball Goal

Basketball goals may not be kept on public
right of way and must be kept on private
property.

01/26/2021

6453 Old Mill Cir.

Basketball Goal

Basketball goals may not be kept on public
right of way and must be kept on private
property.

01/26/2021

6717 Lyndale Dr.

Basketball Goal

Basketball goals may not be kept on public
right of way and must be kept on private
property.

01/28/2021

6709 Jerri Lynn Ct.
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Basketball Goal

Basketball goals may not be kept on public
right of way and must be kept on private
property.

01/28/2021

6533 Brookside Dr.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 1st Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/05/2021

5821 Rosalyn Dr.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 2nd Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/14/2021

5300 Elmdale Dr.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 1st Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/20/2021

6516 S Stardust S Dr.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 2nd Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/20/2021

6937 Brookdale Dr.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 2nd Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/21/2021

6704 Red Rock Trl.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 1st Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call

01/21/2021

6309 Melinda Dr.

Basketball Goal
Total Cases:
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Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 2nd Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/21/2021

6756 Red Rock Trl.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 2nd Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/21/2021

6752 Red Rock Trl.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 1st Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/21/2021

6208 Green Apple Ct.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 2nd Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 2nd Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/21/2021

5336 Fox Run Dr.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 1st Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/21/2021

6233 Douglas Dr.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 1st Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call

01/21/2021

6424 Summit Ridge Dr.
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Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 1st Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/21/2021

6405 Moonglow Ln.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 1st Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/21/2021

6409 Dream Ln.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 2nd Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/22/2021

6952 Yorkston

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 1st Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/22/2021

6221 Sunnybrook Dr.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 1st Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/22/2021

6608 Nola Dr.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 2nd Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/25/2021

6837 Wooddale Dr.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 2nd Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call

01/25/2021

6717 Lyndale Dr.
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Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 1st Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/26/2021

6448 Grasshopper Dr.

Bulk

Bulk trash pickup is the 1st Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/26/2021

6544 Brookdale Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 2nd Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/06/2021

6921 Lyndale Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 2nd Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/06/2021

6809 Lyndale Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 2nd Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/06/2021

6820 Lyndale Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 2nd Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at

01/06/2021

6845 Lyndale Dr.

Bulk
Total Cases:
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817-222-2221.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 2nd Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/06/2021

5831 Oak Hill Rd.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 4th Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/07/2021

7732 Pebblebrook Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 4th Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/11/2021

8225 Lara Ln.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 4th Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221

01/11/2021

8240 Willis Ln.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 4th Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/15/2021

6417 Alta Vista Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 4th Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/13/2021

6444 North Park Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 4th Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at

01/13/2021

7720 Kelly Lynn Ln.
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817-222-2221.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 4th Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/15/2021

7920 Hunters Glen Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 4th Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/15/2021

7924 Hunters Glen Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 4th Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/15/2021

7928 Hunters Glen Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 4th Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/15/2021

7937 Hunters Glen Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 4th Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/15/2021

7949 Hunters Glen Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 1st Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/18/2021

5912 Maurie Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 4th Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at

01/20/2021

7828 Mallard Ln.
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817-222-2221.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 4th Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/20/2021

6336 Ripple Springs Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 4th Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/20/2021

7916 Prairie Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Early

Bulk trash pickup is the 4th Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/21/2021

7716 Liz Ln.

Bulk Waste Out too Late

Bulk trash pickup is the 2nd Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/15/2021

5345 Elmdale Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Late

Bulk trash pickup is the 1st Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/18/2021

5901 Shipp Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Late

Bulk trash pickup is the 3rd Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/20/2021

6017 Nanci Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Early
Total Cases:
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Bulk Waste Out too Late

Bulk trash pickup is the 4th Monday of every
month. Please remove bulk until appropriate
time or dispose of properly. If bulk was missed
or a tag left on the trash you may call
Progressive for a charged special pickup at
817-222-2221.

01/21/2021

7732 Kelly Lynn Ln.

Cleanliness of Sidewalk/Street

Sidewalk/street must be clean of debris,
including grass clippings. Street must be clean
as well. Grass clippings should either be blown
back into the yard or disposed of appropriately
in trash. Grass may not be blown into the street
for disposal.

01/13/2021

6401 Alta Vista Dr.

Cleanliness of Sidewalk/Street

Persons owning or occupying property shall
keep the sidewalk and driveways abutting their
premises clean and free of litter.

01/15/2021

7928 Hunters Glen Dr.

01/26/2021

6200 Melinda Dr.

Fence Maintenance

Please repair or replace all missing or broken
pickets in fence, fence may not lean more than
15 degrees. If replacing more than 1/3 of fence
a permit is required. If posts are replaced they
must be replaced with metal posts and must be
inside the fence so not to be seen by public
view.

01/04/2021

6705 Lampe Ct.

Fence Maintenance

Please repair or replace all missing or broken
pickets in fence, fence may not lean more than

01/04/2021

6504 Fairview Dr.

Bulk Waste Out too Late
Total Cases:

4

Cleanliness of Sidewalk/Street
Total Cases:

Commercial

2

Commercial vehicles weighing more than
14,000 lbs. gvw, or having more than two axles
cannot be parked in residential areas.

Commercial
Total Cases:

MYGOV.US
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15 degrees. If replacing more than 1/3 of fence
a permit is required. If posts are replaced they
must be replaced with metal posts and must be
inside the fence so not to be seen by public
view.

Fence Maintenance

Please repair or replace all missing or broken
pickets in fence, fence may not lean more than
15 degrees. If replacing more than 1/3 of fence
a permit is required. If posts are replaced they
must be replaced with metal posts and must be
inside the fence so not to be seen by public
view.

01/04/2021

6512 Fairview Dr.

Fence Maintenance

Please repair or replace all missing or broken
pickets in fence, fence may not lean more than
15 degrees. If replacing more than 1/3 of fence
a permit is required. If posts are replaced they
must be replaced with metal posts and must be
inside the fence so not to be seen by public
view.

01/04/2021

6560 Fairview Dr.

Fence Maintenance

Please repair or replace all missing or broken
pickets in fence, fence may not lean more than
15 degrees. If replacing more than 1/3 of fence
a permit is required. If posts are replaced they
must be replaced with metal posts and must be
inside the fence so not to be seen by public
view.

01/14/2021

7016 Echo Hill Dr.

High Grass & Weeds

Grass must remain under 12 inches at all times
in the front and back yard. Grass is required to
have weed eating and edging done around all
sidewalks, fences and walls of the house.
Grass may NOT be blown into street or left on
the sidewalk. Grass must be disposed of
properly. This is an annual notice, when found
in violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/04/2021

6556 Fairview Dr.

High Grass & Weeds

Grass must remain under 12 inches at all times
in the front and back yard. Grass is required to
have weed eating and edging done around all

01/21/2021

7920 Katie Ln.

Fence Maintenance
Total Cases:

MYGOV.US
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sidewalks, fences and walls of the house.
Grass may NOT be blown into street or left on
the sidewalk. Grass must be disposed of
properly. This is an annual notice, when found
in violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

High Grass & Weeds

Grass must remain under 12 inches at all times
in the front and back yard. Grass is required to
have weed eating and edging done around all
sidewalks, fences and walls of the house.
Grass may NOT be blown into street or left on
the sidewalk. Grass must be disposed of
properly. This is an annual notice, when found
in violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/27/2021

5928 Robin Dr.

High Grass & Weeds
Total Cases:

3

Inoperable Vehicles

Vehicles must be operational and have a
current registration sticker or be removed from
public view.

01/04/2021

5709 Chesapeake

Inoperable Vehicles

Vehicles must be operational and have a
current registration sticker or be removed from
public view.

01/05/2021

6212 North Park Dr.

Inoperable Vehicles

Vehicles must be operational and have a
current registration sticker or be removed from
public view.

01/06/2021

6258 Whispering Ln.

Inoperable Vehicles

Vehicles must be operational and have a
current registration sticker or be removed from
public view.

01/06/2021

6516 Hightower Dr.

Inoperable Vehicles

Vehicles must be operational and have a
current registration sticker or be removed from
public view

01/13/2021

6541 Avalon Dr.

Inoperable Vehicles

Vehicles must be operational and have a
current registration sticker or be removed from
public view.

01/18/2021

6209 S Stardust S Dr.

Inoperable Vehicles

Vehicles must be operational and have a
current registration sticker or be removed from
public view.

01/18/2021

6121 S Stardust S Dr.

MYGOV.US
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Inoperable Vehicles

Vehicles must be operational and have a
current registration sticker or be removed from
public view.

Inoperable Vehicles

Vehicles must be operational and have a
current registration sticker or be removed from
public view.

01/19/2021

7013 Bennington Dr.

Inoperable Vehicles

Vehicles must be operational and have a
current registration sticker or be removed from
public view.

01/20/2021

6017 Nanci Dr.

Inoperable Vehicles

Vehicles must be operational and have a
current registration sticker or be removed from
public view.

01/25/2021

7804 Prairie Dr.

6200 Melinda Dr.

Inoperable Vehicles
Total Cases:

11

Litter

Property must remain free of litter at all times.
Please dispose of litter properly.

01/21/2021

6213 Melinda Dr.

Litter

Property must remain free of litter at all times.
Please dispose of litter properly.

01/22/2021

7201 Rufe Snow Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/04/2021

6705 Lampe Ct.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/04/2021

6512 Hughes Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of

01/05/2021

6801 Quail Run

Litter
Total Cases:
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cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/05/2021

6617 Rickee Ct.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/05/2021

6425 Saramac Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/05/2021

6004 Lindy Ln.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/05/2021

6000 Deborah Ln.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/05/2021

5620 Linda Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/05/2021

5628 Linda Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of

01/05/2021

5705 Saramac Dr.

MYGOV.US
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cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/05/2021

5828 Rosalyn Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/05/2021

5832 Rosalyn Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/06/2021

6509 Dustin Ct.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/06/2021

6537 Old Mill Cir.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/06/2021

6516 Hightower Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/11/2021

6041 Rickee Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of

01/11/2021

6037 Lindy Ln.
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cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/11/2021

6605 Lyndale Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/11/2021

8232 Lara Ln.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/11/2021

8233 Willis Ln.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/11/2021

6212 Melinda Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/11/2021

6209 Melinda Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/11/2021

6240 S Stardust S Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of

01/13/2021

5913 Gayle Dr.
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cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/13/2021

6600 Wooddale Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/13/2021

6541 Avalon Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/13/2021

6440 North Park Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/14/2021

5912 Derek Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/14/2021

5751 Fleming Ct.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/15/2021

5904 Plum St.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
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cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/15/2021

5821 Rosalyn Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/18/2021

6621 Cathy Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/18/2021

6329 Saramac Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/18/2021

6333 Saramac Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/18/2021

6400 Saramac Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of

01/19/2021

6028 Whispering Ln.
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cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/19/2021

5504 Timber Ridge Ct.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/19/2021

5356 Elmdale Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/19/2021

6808 Constitution Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/19/2021

6504 Patsy Ln.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/19/2021

6512 Patsy Ln.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/19/2021

6653 North Park Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of

01/19/2021

6644 North Park Dr.

MYGOV.US

City of Watauga | Open Records Request | Printed 02/01/2021

Page 18 of 44

cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/19/2021

6656 North Park Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/19/2021

6516 Old Mill Cir.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/20/2021

6100 Maurie Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/20/2021

6120 Maurie Cir.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/20/2021

6340 Ripple Springs Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/20/2021

7833 Prairie Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of

01/20/2021

6017 Nanci Dr.
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cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/21/2021

5828 Saramac Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/21/2021

6400 Macarthur Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/21/2021

6209 Douglas Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/21/2021

6608 Avalon Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/21/2021

6621 Avalon Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/21/2021

6436 Moonglow Ln.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of

01/21/2021

6405 Moonglow Ln.
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cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/21/2021

7716 Liz Ln.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/22/2021

5709 Chesapeake

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/22/2021

5924 S Stardust S Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/25/2021

6813 Lyndale Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/25/2021

6320 Skylark Ln.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/26/2021

5364 Bison Ct.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of

01/26/2021

6109 Estill Dr.
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cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/26/2021

6452 Grasshopper Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/26/2021

6633 Summertime Ln.

Outside Storage

COMPLAINT****
Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/26/2021

6212 Melinda Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/27/2021

6513 Cathy Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/27/2021

6513 Hughes Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/27/2021

6520 Perdido Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,

01/27/2021

6625 Summertime Ln.
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brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/27/2021

6305 Sunnybrook Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/27/2021

6304 Sunnybrook Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/27/2021

5928 Robin Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/27/2021

6900 Wooddale Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/28/2021

6945 Yorkston

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/29/2021

5941 Martha Dr.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,

01/29/2021

6125 S Stardust S Dr.
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brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/29/2021

6033 Lindy Ln.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/29/2021

5500 Timber Ridge Ct.

Outside Storage

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/29/2021

6516 Bernadine St.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/04/2021

6078 Dunson Dr.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/05/2021

5621 Linda Dr.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/05/2021

5732 Emerson Dr.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must

01/05/2021

6025 Plum St.

Outside Storage
Total Cases:
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be parked on concrete or asphalt.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/07/2021

6433 Carousel Dr.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/07/2021

6021 Barry Dr.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/11/2021

6532 S Stardust S Dr.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/11/2021

6513 Old Mill Cir.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/12/2021

6625 Avalon Dr.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/13/2021

6708 Wooddale Dr.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/13/2021

6472 North Park Dr.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/14/2021

5912 Derek Dr.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/15/2021

6120 Maurie Cir.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/18/2021

6048 Hillcrest Dr.
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Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt

01/18/2021

5909 Shipp Dr.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/19/2021

5941 Jackie Terr.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/21/2021

5828 Saramac Dr.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/21/2021

6505 Moonglow Ln.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/21/2021

6644 Mona Lisa Ave.

Parking in the Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/27/2021

6909 Brookdale Dr.

Parking in the Yard

****COMPLAINT****
Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/29/2021

6308 Dream Ln.

01/08/2021

6728 Park Vista Blvd.

Parking in the Yard
Total Cases:

Pennant / Flags

21

Flags must be maintained in a good condition
with regard to color, tears, lettering, fading and
weathering

Pennant / Flags
Total Cases:
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Recreational Vehicles

Recreational Vehicles

Recreational Vehicles

RV's may not be stored in the street at any
time. RV's must be parked behind property line
on approved hard surface (concrete, asphalt).
They are allowed in the street for loading and
unloading purposes only, for a max of 3 hours.
RV's may not be stored in the street at any
time. RV's must be parked behind property line
on approved hard surface (concrete, asphalt).
They are allowed in the street for loading and
unloading purposes only, for a max of 3 hours.
RV's may not be stored in the street at any
time. RV's must be parked behind property line
on approved hard surface (concrete, asphalt).
They are allowed in the street for loading and
unloading purposes only, for a max of 3 hours.

01/04/2021

6541 Bernadine St.

01/06/2021

6617 Summertime Ln.

01/07/2021

6105 Maurie Cir.

Recreational Vehicles
Total Cases:

3

Red Tag

FLAT TIRE

01/05/2021

7749 Pear Tree Ln.

Red Tag

FLAT TIRE

01/05/2021

7748 Pear Tree Ln.

Red Tag

FLAT TIRE

01/06/2021

6516 Hightower Dr.

Red Tag

NO REGISTRATION DISPLAYED

01/06/2021

5817 Oak Hill Rd.

Red Tag

NO REGISTRATION DISPLAYED

01/11/2021

8252 Lara Ln.

Red Tag

Vehicles must be operational and have a
current registration sticker or be removed from
public view.

01/18/2021

6200 Melinda Dr.

01/04/2021

7836 Mallard Ln.

FLAT TIRES
Red Tag
Total Cases:

Registration Required

MYGOV.US

6

Rental properties are required to be registered
annually and inspections done upon tenant
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change. A fee is charged if house is rented
before inspection is done. Registration may be
done online at www.wataugatx.org or in person
at 7800 Virgil Anthony Blvd.

Registration Required

Rental properties are required to be registered
annually and inspections done upon tenant
change. A fee is charged if house is rented
before inspection is done. Registration may be
done online at www.wataugatx.org or in person
at 7800 Virgil Anthony Blvd.

01/20/2021

6336 Ripple Springs Dr.

Registration Required

Rental properties are required to be registered
annually and inspections done upon tenant
change. A fee is charged if house is rented
before inspection is done. Registration may be
done online at www.wataugatx.org or in person
at 7800 Virgil Anthony Blvd.

01/25/2021

6620 Patsy Ln.

Registration Required

Rental properties are required to be registered
annually and inspections done upon tenant
change. A fee is charged if house is rented
before inspection is done. Registration may be
done online at www.wataugatx.org or in person
at 7800 Virgil Anthony Blvd.

01/26/2021

6109 Estill Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/04/2021

6949 Declaration St.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/04/2021

5809 Bunker Blvd.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/04/2021

6051 Springdale Ct.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may

01/04/2021

6529 Bernadine St.

Registration Required
Total Cases:

MYGOV.US

4
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be issued without notice.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/04/2021

6524 Old Mill Cir.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/06/2021

6517 Old Mill Cir.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/04/2021

6416 Storm Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/04/2021

6504 Constitution Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/04/2021

6524 Lampe Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/05/2021

6212 North Park Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/05/2021

6637 Anne Ct.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/05/2021

6001 Karen Ln.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/05/2021

5704 Bonnie Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may

01/05/2021

5808 Hanson Dr.

MYGOV.US
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be issued without notice.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/05/2021

6709 Wooddale Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/06/2021

6513 Old Mill Cir.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/07/2021

6013 Barry Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/07/2021

6369 Hunters Glen Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/08/2021

5845 Haney Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/11/2021

6428 Rebecca Ln.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/11/2021

6400 Brookside Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/11/2021

6404 Brookside Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/11/2021

8221 Willis Ln.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or

01/11/2021

5908 S Stardust S Dr.

MYGOV.US
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trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/11/2021

6209 S Stardust S Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/13/2021

5929 Maurie Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/13/2021

6512 Old Mill Cir.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/13/2021

6012 Dusty Rd.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/13/2021

5909 Barry Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/13/2021

6708 Wooddale Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/13/2021

6050 Summerdale Ct.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not

MYGOV.US

6472 North Park Dr.

01/14/2021
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block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/14/2021

6812 Summit Ridge Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

Vehicles must be operational and have a
current registration sticker or be removed from
public view.

01/15/2021

6001 Karen Ln.

Right of Way Obstruction

Items stored outside must be removed from
public view. This includes items such as limbs,
brush, junk, rubbish, tires, furniture, parts of
cars, etc. If items are not made for outside use,
then items may not be stored outside. At no
time may items be stored in public view.

01/18/2021

6621 Cathy Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/18/2021

6400 Saramac Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/18/2021

5948 Richard Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/18/2021

6325 Saramac Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/18/2021

6028 Deborah Ln.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without

01/18/2021

8229 Meadowbrook Dr.

MYGOV.US

6048 Hillcrest Dr.
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notice.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/19/2021

7013 Bennington Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/19/2021

6409 Tammy Ct.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/19/2021

6657 North Park Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/19/2021

6548 Old Mill Cir.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/20/2021

6701 Brookdale Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/20/2021

6337 Ripple Springs Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/21/2021

6916 Bernadine St.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/21/2021

6525 S Stardust S Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.

01/21/2021

7741 Kelly Lynn Ln.

MYGOV.US
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This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/22/2021

5755 Fleming Ct.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/22/2021

6524 N Stardust S Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/25/2021

6620 Patsy Ln.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/25/2021

5812 Rosalyn Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/25/2021

6500 Lyndale Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/25/2021

6136 Mackneal Trl.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/25/2021

6276 S Stardust S Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.

01/25/2021

6277 S Stardust S Dr.

MYGOV.US

5755 Fleming Ct.
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This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/28/2021

5344 Bison Ct.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/26/2021

6124 Estill Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/26/2021

5800 Chadsford Ct.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/26/2021

5820 Concord St.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/26/2021

5837 Concord St.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/26/2021

6500 Avalon Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/26/2021

6050 Springdale Ct.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/26/2021

6413 Moonglow Ln.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in

01/26/2021

6421 Moonglow Ln.

MYGOV.US
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violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/27/2021

5729 Constitution Ct.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/27/2021

5609 Chesapeake

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/27/2021

6313 Sunnybrook Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/27/2021

6251 Martha Ct.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/27/2021

6837 Bernadine St.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/27/2021

7025 Spring Creek Trl.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/28/2021

6701 Jerri Lynn Ct.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/28/2021

6024 Dusty Rd.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.

01/29/2021

6020 Marigold Dr.

MYGOV.US
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This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/29/2021

6624 Charmaine Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/29/2021

6001 Deborah Ln.

Right of Way Obstruction

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/29/2021

5512 Timber Ridge Ct.

Right of Way Obstruction-Repeat Violation

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/13/2021

5836 Shipp Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction-Repeat Violation

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/25/2021

6001 Karen Ln.

Right of Way Obstruction-Repeat Violation

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/27/2021

5704 Bonnie Dr.

01/27/2021

5928 Robin Dr.

Right of Way Obstruction
Total Cases:

81

Right of Way Obstruction-Repeat Violation
Total Cases:

Rodent Harborage

MYGOV.US

3

All structures and exterior property shall be
kept free from rodent harborage and
infestation. Where rodents are found, an
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approved process shall promptly exterminate
them, which will not be injurious to human
health. After extermination, proper precautions
shall be taken to eliminate rodent harborage
and prevent reinfestation.
Rodent Harborage
Total Cases:

1

RV / Trailer Parked in Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/13/2021

6304 Dream Ln.

RV / Trailer Parked in Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/19/2021

6649 North Park Dr.

RV / Trailer Parked in Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/20/2021

6937 Brookdale Dr.

RV / Trailer Parked in Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/27/2021

7028 Wooddale Dr.

RV / Trailer Parked in Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/29/2021

7001 Brookdale Dr.

RV / Trailer Parked in Yard

Vehicles or trailers may not be parked in the
yard at any time. Violations found may be
issued a citation without warning. Vehicle must
be parked on concrete or asphalt.

01/29/2021

6829 Quail Meadow Dr.

01/13/2021

5917 Gayle Dr.

RV / Trailer Parked in Yard
Total Cases:

Stored Vehicle

MYGOV.US

6

For purposes of this division, a vehicle shall be
considered stored if it has remained parked at
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or nearly at the same location for a continuous
period of time in excess of five days. A stored
vehicle is deemed to be a vehicle which is
illegally parked on public property, and such
vehicle shall be subject to removal and
disposal as an abandoned vehicle.

Stored Vehicle

For purposes of this division, a vehicle shall be
considered stored if it has remained parked at
or nearly at the same location for a continuous
period of time in excess of five days. A stored
vehicle is deemed to be a vehicle which is
illegally parked on public property, and such
vehicle shall be subject to removal and
disposal as an abandoned vehicle.

01/20/2021

6428 Whitehurst Dr.

Stored Vehicle

For purposes of this division, a vehicle shall be
considered stored if it has remained parked at
or nearly at the same location for a continuous
period of time in excess of five days. A stored
vehicle is deemed to be a vehicle which is
illegally parked on public property, and such
vehicle shall be subject to removal and
disposal as an abandoned vehicle.

01/20/2021

8233 Lesley Ln.

Stored Vehicle

For purposes of this division, a vehicle shall be
considered stored if it has remained parked at
or nearly at the same location for a continuous
period of time in excess of five days. A stored
vehicle is deemed to be a vehicle which is
illegally parked on public property, and such
vehicle shall be subject to removal and
disposal as an abandoned vehicle.

01/28/2021

6961 Yorkston

Stored Vehicle

For purposes of this division, a vehicle shall be
considered stored if it has remained parked at
or nearly at the same location for a continuous
period of time in excess of five days. A stored
vehicle is deemed to be a vehicle which is
illegally parked on public property, and such
vehicle shall be subject to removal and
disposal as an abandoned vehicle.

01/28/2021

6328 Sunnybrook Dr.

Stored Vehicle

For purposes of this division, a vehicle shall be
considered stored if it has remained parked at
or nearly at the same location for a continuous
period of time in excess of five days. A stored
vehicle is deemed to be a vehicle which is

MYGOV.US
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illegally parked on public property, and such
vehicle shall be subject to removal and
disposal as an abandoned vehicle.
Stored Vehicle
Total Cases:

6

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
01/04/2021
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

6909 Declaration St.

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
01/04/2021
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

6925 Yorkston

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
01/05/2021
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

5909 Lalagray Ln.

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
01/06/2021
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

6512 Perdido Dr.

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
01/06/2021
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

6505 Old Mill Cir.

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for

8205 Willis Ln.

MYGOV.US
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loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
01/11/2021
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

7436 Glen Dr.

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
01/13/2021
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

6901 Declaration St.

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
01/14/2021
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

6328 Old Mill Cir.

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
01/18/2021
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

7605 Clover Ln.

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
01/20/2021
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

6909 Brookdale Dr.

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
01/21/2021
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

5829 Saramac Dr.

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for

7001 Fox Run Ct.
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loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
01/25/2021
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

6620 Wooddale Dr.

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
01/25/2021
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

6501 S Stardust S Dr.

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
01/28/2021
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

5909 Whispering Ln.

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
01/28/2021
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

6701 Jerri Lynn Ct.

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
01/28/2021
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

5908 Jackie Ct.

Trailer

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
01/28/2021
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

6612 Whispering Ln.

Trailer
Total Cases:

MYGOV.US
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Trailer - Repeat Violation

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

8205 Willis Ln.

Trailer - Repeat Violation

Trailers may not be stored in the street at any
time. Trailers must be parked behind property
line on approved hard surface (concrete,
01/13/2021
asphalt). They are allowed in the street for
loading and unloading purposes only, for a max
of 3 hours.

6108 Whitley Rd.

Trailer - Repeat Violation
Total Cases:

Trash Cart Left out

Trash Cart Left out

Trash Cart Left out

2

Storage of waste collection carts. Citizens
should make reasonable efforts to store waste
collection carts out of public view in the
resident's garage, behind a screening fence on
the property or other area wherein such waste
collection cart is not visible from the street.
Trash carts must be put away no later than
7:00 a.m. the day after pickup.
Trash carts may not be out earlier than 5:00
p.m. the day before pickup.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.
Trash carts must be put away no later than
7:00 a.m. the day after pickup.
Trash carts may not be out earlier than 5:00
p.m. the day before pickup.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/18/2021

6212 North Park Dr.

01/21/2021

6632 Hughes Dr.

01/28/2021

6041 Dustin Dr.

Trash Cart Left out
Total Cases:

MYGOV.US
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Vehicle

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles may not
block sidewalk at any time. This is an annual
notice, when found in violation a citation may
be issued without notice.

01/06/2021

6512 Old Mill Cir.

Vehicle

For the safety of pedestrians vehicles and/or
trailers may not block sidewalk at any time.
This is an annual notice, when found in
violation a citation may be issued without
notice.

01/14/2021

6304 Cascade Cir.

Vehicle
Total Cases:

TOTALS:

MYGOV.US

2

Total Cases:

322
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